
 

 

 Date: April 21, 2023 

 

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians, 

 

The School will be reopened on April 24, 2023. 

 

Due to excessive heat, we will follow the new timingbelow till further notice. 

 

Secondary & Higher Secondary 6.30am – 10.30am 

Primary 7.00am – 10.00am 

 

The Secondary & Higher Secondary Students should report to School at 6.25am  

The Primary Students should report to School at 6.50am  

 

Classes will be held for Class 11 students as well from April 24, 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ, 
Principal 
 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  

mailto:sxsbwn@gmail.com
http://www.sxs-bwn.org/

